
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bishop Wood C of E Junior School 
Frogmore Street 

Tring 

HP23 5AU 

Tel: 01442 822024 

admin@bishopwood.herts.sch.uk 

www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk  

Twitter:  @bishopwoodtring 

Mr G Stanley, Headteacher 

 
Friday 21st March 2025 

Dear parents and carers 
 
Re: Safe Parking Areas for Park and Stride 
 
On Thursday 3rd March 2022, the Active Travel Ambassadors walked around Tring with two of our community 
policeman to find suitable locations for children to Park and Stride from, if they are not able to walk, cycle or scoot 
to school. 
 
Below is a map showing these locations, which are about 5 minutes walk from the school entrance. Look out for 
‘walking bubble stickers’ close to each location. 

 
Bishop Wood School is enclosed in a blue line. 
 

The locations are shown with purple lines and are: 
 

• Anywhere in and around Little Hoo, 

• Dundale Road, beyond Bunstrux, 

• Meadow Close, 

• The Library Car Park, 

• The Forge Car Park. 
 

We hope that those of you who do, or are keen to Park and Stride will find this map useful, 
 
Janet Reeve (Healthy School’s Coordinator) 

http://www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/bishopwoodtring

